Stronger NJ Business Grant Workshop

The New Jersey Economic Development Authority (NJEDA) will be hosting a Stronger NJ
Grant Workshop for businesses damaged by Superstorm Sandy in Little Ferry on Friday,
September 13, 2013.

The $260 million Stronger NJ Business Grant Program is available to help small businesses and non-
profits that have been damaged by Superstorm Sandy. Under this program, grants and forgivable loans
of up to $50,000 per impacted location are available; businesses with multiple impacted locations
may be eligible for an award of up to $250,000.

Where: Little Ferry Borough Hall
215-217 Liberty Street (entrance off Redneck Ave)
When: Appointments will be scheduled between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m.

Who: Businesses damaged by Superstorm Sandy

To schedule your appointment with a business advisor, please contact Patience Purdy at
(609) 858-6924 or PPurdy@njeda.com with the following information:

SG# (if you have one already)
Business Name
Owner/Proprietor Name
Address

Phone/Email

Preferred appointment time

Walk-ins are welcomed and will be seen on a first come, first served basis.

We are here to help! Please visit njeda.com or call 1 (855) Sandy-BZ or 1 (855) 726-3929.
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The Stronger NJ business assistance programs support the economic revitalization of New Jersey in the aftermath of Superstorm Sandy. The programs are
made possible by funding from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery Program.



